Caring and Sharing Annual Report
2017

In 2016 the Caring and Sharing Committee provided 4 luncheons for First Lutheran Church members, their families and close friends.  We also combined with Parish Life to help in various 150th anniversary activities.
We wish to thank all those who came and supported us during the year for our dinners (luncheons) in February, March, June and November.

We especially want to thank and welcome new members, Rachel Hoffman and Kris and Carl Schmidt.

Members are:  Lillian Sewell, Nan Eberhardt, Eva Naples, Jacque Hetzler, Dick and Aggie Koss, Dot and Joe Novak, Rita and Paul Brann, Dawne Naples, Arlene Mobarek and Kay Grady.

New members always welcome anytime.  Talk to a committee member.

Balance from 2016                    $1232.79
Food and kitchen supplies          1226.92

Donations                                    1303.00

Balance   12/31/17                      1308.87

Thank you to everyone for their donations of time and hard work.







Respectively submitted,







Dot Novak
